PROPOSED MEETING SUMMARY MEETING OF THE COMMITTEE TO UPDATE DENNING'S LAND USE CODES April 7, 2008 from 7:00 to 9:25 p.m. Town Hall

Attendees: David Brooks; David Gilmour, Town Comprehensive Planner; Jennifer Grimes; Jerry Huncosky; Carl Landon; Lester Milk; Katherine Parr; Kevin Smith; and Alden Thayer.

Guest: Bill Bruning, Town Supervisor.

The group reviewed and by unanimous consent approved without any modifications the meeting summary of March 3, 2008.

The group set about discussing its preparations for the public outreach meeting on April 12, 2008. One main decision reached by consensus was to alter the organization of the meeting. There would not be breakout groups. Rather than have revolving discussion groups arranged by topic it was decided to have all questions and input occur right on the floor of the meeting.

Gilmour provided the group with three documents for its review and consideration:

- Proposed Driveway Planning Questions;
- Proposed Conservation/ Environmental Planning Questions; and
- Proposed Road Planning and Development Questions.

The group reviewed and revised the questions. Gilmour agreed to revise the questions further and make these available to the group for its consideration prior to the meeting. Gilmour emphasized the importance of having representatives of this group be scribes at the meeting. This way there can be a record of the comments and questions received regarding possible approaches to subdivision review.

End of summary.